
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Now in its 43rd year, Gypsy Caravan has raised more than $3.5 million in support of the mission 
of the St. Louis Symphony to enrich people’s lives through the power of music. 
 
How can each SVA member help? 
Join the Friends of Gypsy with a gift of just $20 or more. Your name will be printed on a special 
page in the 2015 Shopper’s Guide with all contributing SVA members, so don’t be left out! 
 
We also encourage you to volunteer for Gypsy Caravan this Memorial Day weekend—then stick 
around and enjoy the event! We’ll keep you updated on our progress with membership 
participation. Thank you! 
 
 
 
Yes, I want to join Friends of Gypsy! 
 
Name (as you wish to be listed):  ____________________________________________________________  

(please print) 
 
I’d like to donate:  ____$20          ____$50          ____ Other (specify amount) 
 
____ Yes, I want my name listed in the 2015 Shopper’s Guide.  
____ No, I’d like to be listed as Anonymous. 
 
Payment Method:  ____ Credit Card          ____Check (made payable to St. Louis Symphony)         ____ Cash 
 
Name on Card:  ___________________________________  
 
Address:  ________________________________________  
 
City:  ___________________________________________  
 
State: _______________ Zip:  _______________________  
 
Signature:  _______________________________________  
 
Credit Card#:  ____________________________________    

 
Exp. Date (mo/yr):  ________________________________  

We are all Friends of Gypsy Caravan!  

 

Let’s have the entire membership of the 
Symphony Volunteer Association show its 
support for our most important fundraiser. 

 

 
Please return form and 
payment by April 15, 2015 to:   
 
St. Louis Symphony  
Attention: Laura Dwyer 
718 North Grand Boulevard 
St. Louis, MO 63103   
 
Questions? Call 314-286-4153. 


